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To

Manoj Chlarence ; :
Faculty in Management

St.Marys Centenary Degree College
Secunderabad.

Respected Sir,
Sub: Letter of Appreciation — Reg.

We sincerely thank you for accepting our invitation for “ Faculty Exchange Programme” commenced

from February 22™ to 27", 2021 and you have taken the classes for BBA First year students through

google meet link: https://meet.google.com/hds-crtu-fmc on the topic: Product and Pricing Decisions
In this regard, we appreciate your kind co-operation.

Thanking you,

S




A1 ST. MARY'S CENTENARY DEGREE COLLEGE
; (Affiliated to Osmania University)

St. Francis Street, Secunderabad - 500 025, Telangana State
™ Tel: 040-27806496, 27719933

Dated : 1/5/2021
lo
Mr. Sandaboina Shiva Kumar
Assistant Professor, Department of Commerce
Indian Institute of Management and Commerce

Hyderabad.

Sir,

Sub : Letter of Appreciation — reg.
We sincercly thank you for accepting our invitation for an Online Faculty Exchange
Programme organized by the Department of Commerce for B.Com (Computers) 1l Year

students in Managerial Accounting Course for a week commenced from 26™ April, 2021 to
1¥ May, 2021.

At the outset, we appreciate your Time Management and Coordination during the
programme. Our students expressed their satisfaction in attending the session.

Thanking you,

With Best Wishes,

%\

.'l. \ \ .

. PRINCIPAL

3L Mary s Genienl y Degree woege
SL Frarcis Sueel Secbag 28

Catholic Christian Minority Institution = E-mail : info@smcdc.ac.in, http://www.smcdc.ac.in
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To

G.Suvarchala Reddy

Assistant Professor

Department of Commerce

St. Mary’s Centenary Degree College

Secunderabad.
Respected Madam,
Sub: Letter of Appreciation —Reg.

We sincerely thank you for accepting our invitation fora Faculty Exchange Programme, organized by
Department of Commerce for B.Com.(Gen.) III Year Students in Managerial Accounting for a week
commenced from 19th April to 26th April, 2021.

Atthe outset , we appreciate your time management and co ordination during the programme. Our students

expressed their satisfaction in attending the session.

Thanking you&( 1
INE—
K-Raghu Veer :

Principal



